
Minutes of the sixth N.P. meeting 
on 16th September 2014 

 
Present: Marian Millington, Jenny Patrick, Janet Thornley,  
Linda Ridgley, Andrew Patrick, Hazel Turner and Pat Summers. 
Apologies: Bob Sherman 
 
Village With A Vision: 
Jenny updated the group on VV plans or lack of them. 
John Hallam, on behalf of The Price’s Trust, is visiting the Parish Office 
where he will speak to Parish Councillors and members of VV committee 
about new proposals for the land in Bull Ring Lane. 
The NP needs to ask for a certain commitment in regard to a local mix of 
houses for our senior citizens. Also to find out whatever else they are 
planning to see if it fits in with present ideas for NP. 
 
A discussion took place on ways to move the plan forward and how it 
needs to be kept in the minds of parishioners. Cartoons were deemed to 
be a good idea as was large signs on notice boards.  
 
Pat would join the Harbury News website – run by Adrian Exton – to see 
what villagers were thinking, and to promote the NP. 
 
Marian volunteered to take maps and questions to a Mothers Union 
meeting to get the response of members. 
 
It is vital to have the backing of all residents by:  

1. Updates monthly in the Harbury News.  
2. Conversations with friends and neighbours to encourage more 

people to get involved 
3. Large signs 
4. Harbury News website 
5. PC website 

 
Nick Sibley from Hillside joined the group to give the residents views on 
the proposed extension to Hillside and to give his objections which he 
will state at the Kineton appeal meeting on Wednesday.  
Pat is objecting on behalf of the PC.                                                               
                                                
The next meeting will be on 8th October. 
The meeting closed at 8.45 


